
1

Ellen Ferris

Subject: RE: Teedon Pit Extension 

 

From: Benner, Kim (MNRF) [mailto:kim.benner@ontario.ca]  
Sent: December‐02‐19 11:50 AM 
To: Brian Zeman <bzeman@mhbcplan.com> 
Cc: Ellen Ferris <eferris@mhbcplan.com>; anthony.goodban@sympatico.ca; Mitchell, Kevin (CRH Canada Group Inc. 
<kevin.mitchell@ca.crh.com>; Ferri, Jessica (CRH Canada Group Inc. <jessica.ferri@ca.crh.com>; Armstrong, Brent 
(MNRF) <Brent.Armstrong@ontario.ca> 
Subject: RE: Teedon Pit Extension  
 

Hi Brian, 
 
Attached are three comments posted to the Teedon Pit Extension proposal notice (ERO#013-4911). 
Two of these comments were posted to the initial proposal notice on the new ER registry after the 
April 24, 2019 registry transition date and were not sent to you previously. These two comments are 
similar in nature to some other comments received during the notice period for ER#013-4911 from 
March 20 – May 6, 2019 on the old registry (sent to Jessica Ferri on May 29, 2019) in that they 
identify concerns for groundwater and are advocating for further studies before a decision is made on 
the application. Only one comment in the attached was posted to the update notice regarding the 
name change. The comment does not identify a specific reason for the concern with the aggregate 
application or the proposed name change. 
 
Our office has reviewed the Notification and Consultation report for the Name Change proposal for 
the Teedon Pit application and we have no comments or concerns.  
 
We will prepare a letter withdrawing our ministry’s objection to the Teedon Pit Extension application. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kim Benner 
District Planner 
Midhurst District 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 
Telephone: 705.725.7534 
Email: kim.benner@ontario.ca 
 
 


